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2nd February 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

Musketeers Trip to HMS Prince of Wales, Portsmouth Naval Base, Thursday 17th February 2022 

We are excited to share that we have been given the opportunity to take our Musketeers to visit HMS 
Prince of Wales whilst she is in Portsmouth. The trip will be on Thursday 17th of February and the children 
will leave school in a coach at 9.30am. We will be having a guided tour of the ship followed by a packed 
lunch on board. The children will return to school in time for the end of the day.   

As the children will be off-site for the day, our kitchen can provide your child with a school packed lunch 

OR you can provide your own. The school packed lunch will consist of: 

 One Cheese or Tuna sandwich 

 One home-made dessert 

 One piece of fruit 

 Carrot / cucumber sticks 
 

Please indicate your packed lunch preference on the attached form. This should be returned, via your 
child’s book bag, no later than Thursday 10th February 2022, to assist our kitchen with numbers. If you are 
providing your child’s own packed lunch please ensure it is all in disposable packaging and in a named, 
disposable, carrier bag (no fizzy drinks please).   
 
On the day, please also ensure your child:  

 Is dressed in school uniform 

 Is wearing shoes suitable for walking, with socks  

 Has appropriate outer wear for that days weather 

 Has a backpack to carry their lunch (school or own) and water bottle 
 

We will also be looking for some volunteers to join us on the trip, so if you would like to help please 
contact the school office. We will be taking volunteers on a first come first served basis as we will 
unfortunately be limited by the amount of seats on the coach.   

There will not be a charge for this visit.  Please complete and return the attached medical form, via your 

child’s book bag by Thursday 10th February 2022. 

Best wishes 

 

Ruth Halbauer 

Deputy Headteacher 
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